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FNF Gila Bend Streets Project Receives AGC Build AZ Award 

On Friday, April 17th 2015, FNF project, Gila Bend Streets was the 
recipient of the Associated General Contractors Build Arizona 
Award in the under 10 Million Dollar Category.  The award 
recognizes projects that meet challenges of a difficult job, 
excellence in project management, innovation in construction, 
sensitivity to the environment, excellence in client service, and 
contribution to the community. 

Congratulations to the project team for a job well done!  

 

 

 
Agency/Owner:  Arizona Department of Transportation 
Contractor: FNF Construction, Inc.  
 
This $3.3 million ADOT project is located in downtown Gila 
Bend on SR Business 8 between the Gillespie canal and I-8 for 
a distance of 3 miles.  The work consisted of milling the 
existing failed pavement and replacing it with ¾ inch AC along 
with bridge deck modifications and sidewalk replacements.  It 
became evident early on that maintaining business access and 
safe pedestrian passage ways along with community relations 
would be key factors in the project’s success.   
 
Many natural and historical wonders are located in and 
around Gila Bend and attract visitors from around the world.  
The project team developed goals and a plan that would 
ensure that these issues were handled effectively and allowed 
the construction to completely stop during the busiest weeks 
around Christmas and the New Year.  Partnering was an 
attitude of continuous, high-spirited cooperation and 
flexibility that was the key to building a quality project on 
budget and ahead of schedule. 

Gila Bend Streets Project Details 

L to R: Matt Gully (FNF), David Martin (AGC), Leander 
Elliott (FNF), Rob Bottcher (FNF), Lee Hulbert (FNF) 
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